From: regina sneed

To: Young. Victor (BOS); Dorsey, Matt (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS)
Cc: Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS)

Subject: File number 221062. Sheriff's equipment ordinance

Date: Saturday, April 22, 2023 10:35:19 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisors:

I am unable to attend or listen to the April 24, 2023 Rules Committee meeting. | am writing to support passage of
the ordinance as voted on by the Board in February and which was referred back to Rules. | agree with the
December date for the annual report which recognizes the delay in adoption of this ordinance as required by AB
481.

You have two prior communications from me in the Board file for this meeting. | stand by the comments | made
for future improvements during the annual report review.

| see opportunities for meeting the budget reductions called for by the mayor to reduce the deficit in city spending.
The equipment list shows items that have not been used in the past year(s) and items where no staff have been
certified to operate. The list does not give costs for training as required. The Supervisors can scrutinize this
information and save money by eliminating unused, obsolete and spent equipment to reduce storage and training
costs.

| appreciate the efforts of the sheriff to be transparent and accountable to the public under this ordinance.

Regina Sneed
District two resident
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